NEWS 'N VIEWS

Articles for the next edition of St. Paul's News 'N Views are due into the office by May 16, 2021.

RAISE THE ROOF

St. Paul's Mission Circle is supporting a fundraising drive to build a new tin roof on the BIME Graduate School for Nurses in Indore, India. This project is coordinated through the Women's Missionary Society of the Presbyterian Church in Canada and additional details are available here. To donate, put your offering in an envelope and deposit it "under the roof" on the display table in the Welcome Lobby at the church, or in Judy MacIntosh's mailbox. Please make cheques out to "The Mission Circle" and you will receive a charitable receipt for donations of \$20 or more. This project is carrying on into 2021. Thank you very much for your continued support!

LENTEN COIN CONTAINERS

Thank you for your continued generous support of PWS&D.

If you have not yet returned your Lenten Coin box to the church, you may do so during office hours.

It is recommended that you call ahead to make sure that someone will be at the church.

THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE

The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes.

They are still accepting recipes (especially for hors d'oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please either email to sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post.

Last call for recipes will be the end of April. Thank you all for your submissions!

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

THE OFFICE WILL RE-OPEN MONDAY, APRIL 19TH.

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS DURING THE "STAY AT HOME" ORDER WILL BE MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 9 AM TO 12 NOON.

REV. MIKAL WILL BE OFF ON HOLIDAY FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 19 TO 23.

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.

CONTACT US

Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com or call 519-426-1845. To unsubscribe, please click here.